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5655 Eastex Freeway, Beaumont 

409.924.8226 

GROVES—ORANGE—

BEAUMONT 

https://

thermaconservice.com 

409.832.8686 

Honorary Sponsors 

400 Messina, Sour Lake 

409.963.8235 



 

 

 

SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
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Grandsport Convertible Level Sponsors 

6755 Phelan Blvd., Suite 10 

Beaumont, Texas  77706 

https://www.cottoncreekwinery.com/  

409.861.0400 

8035 Eastex Fwy - #B  

Beaumont, Texas 77708  

https://asbestoshealthline.com/ 

(855) 397-3997  

Extreme Detail Extreme Detail Extreme Detail Extreme Detail 

Mid County Beaumont Bridge City Lumberton 
 

1420 FM 365 5365 College St 2637 Texas Ave E  1117 N Main St  

Nederland, TX  Beaumont, TX Bridge City, TX Lumberton, TX 
 

Phone Phone Phone Phone 

(409) 729-2585 (409) 347-8192 (409) 697-8106 (409) 755-3955 

 

*T*Mobile 

https://asbestoshealthline.com/
https://asbestoshealthline.com/
tel:+14097292585
tel:+14093478192
tel:+14096978106
tel:+14097553955


2021—2022 Board of Directors, Support Staff and Committees 

     

President    Mike White   tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Vice-President   Roger Ross    
Treasurer    Willa White   
Secretary    Glinda Pareso    
At-Large Board Member  John Berry     
At-Large Board Member  Coach Burgess 
At-Large Board Member  Kelly Cody 

At-Large Board Member  Rod Johnstone  
At-Large Board Member  Michael Merideth 

At-Large Board Member  Brad Metz 
Past President   Pat Francis    

     

NCMuseum Ambassador  Glenn Johnson  tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Newsletter Editor   Jane Barron  
Marketing Chair   Brad Metz  
Membership Director  Kelly Cody  

Webmasters    Terry Cauthen/Bryan Serafino 

 

 

Activities Committee  John Berry   tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
     Andrea Johnson 
     Michael Merideth 

Sponsorship & Marketing Committee Brad Metz    
Charities Committee  Glinda Pareso    

Scholarship Lamar Committee Cathy Long 

Car Show Committee  Mike White    

The Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) newsletter is published monthly by volunteers and members of the TCCC.  Subscription rates are free for members.  Membership 

lists and financial data are not published.  For change of address and all other TCCC inquiries, write to: Tri-City Corvette Club, P.O. Box 636, Nederland, TX, 77627. 

TCCC is An Unincorporated Non-Profit Association, which raises money for and participates with various local children’s charities and high school college scholar-

ship programs.  Dues and donations are not tax deductible.  We strive to promote exciting, safe & fun ways to enjoy our Corvettes.  We hold business meetings on 

the first Tuesday of each month.  Our monthly business meeting usually incorporates a social time before and after the meeting.  Our socials are always fun and 

are focused on getting to know one another.  We have cookouts, day trips and weekend trips, and TCCC caravans to the National Corvette Museum in Bowling 

Green, Kentucky.  We participate in tours, holiday parades, and homecoming events at various high schools.  We also participate in various car shows.  Club dues 

are $50 per person per year and are paid annually by the June business meeting. These dues cover membership in the NCM and the cost of running the club. Club 

officers, board and committee chairpersons serve as volunteers. 

 

February 2022 Issue                               Page 4 

 

OFFICERS AND BOARD 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

SUPPORT STAFF 

COMMITTEES CHAIRPERSON 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

mailto:tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com
mailto:jdecker@hmttank.com
mailto:tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com
mailto:tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com


Presidents MESSAGE 
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Mike White 

 

Keep Buzz Long in your prayers since his pacemaker insertion.  He is at home recovering.  
 

John Berry made a motion to donate the amount donated in 2020 to our charities. The income from our sponsors this 

year will cover the amount donated in 2020. Kim Merideth seconded the motion. The motion passed. A big thank you to 

John Berry for taking the lead as Activities Director. John has already started by scheduling a run to the Pickett House 

in Woodville February 26. Rod Johnstone and Shawn Bruno are working on this year’s poker run, which will be April 

30. Thanks to these guys for their hard work on this event.  
 

Thanks to Brad Metz we have a new Grand Sport Sponsor - Extreme Detail. Brad also obtained a T-Mobile donation of  

$1,000 for the TCCC Annual Corvette Show.  T-Mobile is interested in expanding their advertisement in Southeast Tex-

as.  They have a van with games and a charging area that will be at our car show.   
 

The Tri-City Corvette Club banquet will be Friday night, June 3. Please RSVP to Andrea Johnson by May 28. Thank 

you Andrea Johnson and Kim Merideth for organizing the banquet. 

Also please pay your club dues before June 1. 
  

Shawn and Misha Bruno have done so much for the TCCC.  Rod Johnstone requested to list Bruno & George Winery 

as one of our Honorary Sponsors (similar to Fuzzy’s).  Shawn supports the Poker Run, they also host the bonfire and 

food for the TCCC, and Shawn is the MC for our Annual Car Show. The club voted to add Bruno & George Winery as a 

sponsor.  
 

We have had a lot of past events lately and a lot of good events coming up, so please read Roger Rosses VP report in 

this newsletter. For details of the February 3, 2022 Tri-City Corvette Club Meeting, please read meeting minutes in this 

newsletter by Willa White. Since Glinda was still recovering, Willa took the meeting minutes. The minutes help the 

members understand the events at the monthly meetings if they are unable to attend. 
 

Again I would like to thank all for attending the meeting and signing in every meeting. This will help us keep track of the 

perfect attendance awards to be given at the Annual Banquet on June 3.  

The attendance at the February meeting was very light due to 

the bad cold weather, the date being moved to a Thursday 

night, and some members being under the weather. We had 

25 members and one guest, an old club member Kyle 

Gernentz. Good to see him again.  

We have good news, Glinda Pareso who had reverse colosto-

my surgery, is doing better every day. Glinda still has a way to 

go to get back, but she is strong and will do well. The sad news 

is she has a mild case of Covid.  Our prayers are with her. 

Please continue to keep Artie Tucker in your prayers since he 

has been diagnosed with Stage 4 Neuroendocrine carcinoma, 

metastatic cancer.  There will be a benefit for Artie at their 

business, Cotton Creek Winery on February 12
th
. 

FEBRUARY 2022 
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2022 Tri-City Corvette Club Car Show Committees 

Chair:  Mike White 

Show Treasurer:  Willa White 

Show Director Committee.  Coach Burgess, Harry Nichols, Pat McCullor, Charles LaRocca, Joey Catalano                                                      

Goodie Bags/Hospitality Committee:  Brenda Nichols, Judy Snowden  

Photo Committee:  Darrin Nepinsky 

Parking Committee:  Rod Johnstone, Lynn Snowden, David Watson  

Trophy Committee:  Mike White, Roger Ross  

Judging Committee:  John Decker, Roger Ross, John Berry  

Registration Committee:  Jane Barron, Mona Berry  

Door Prize Ticket Committee:  Kim Merideth, Sherry Ross  

Silent Auction Committee:  Pat McCulley, Phyllis Burgess, Brenda Nichols, Judy Snowden  

Valve Cover Racing Committee:  Bobbie Johnstone, Rod Johnstone  

Equipment Setup/Trash Committee:  Coach Burgess, Mike White 

Registration for chance to win Corvette:  

Vendor Committee:  Brad Metz, Lynn Metz 

P.A.  System Music:  Chad White  

Please let me know if you would like to be on one of the committees 

 
See you at our next monthly meeting March 1, 2022 at Sombreros Mexican Restaurant in Nederland Texas.  
 

Thank You, 

Mike White 
TCCC President 



VICE-PresideNTS COMMENTS 
 

 

 
Roger Ross 
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January was an active month for the TCCC.  Club members participated in a variety of events throughout the month. 
 

The first event was the birthday drive-by for Bella.  Bella is the 10 year old girl from Nederland with brain cancer.  Her 
family is friends with the Judkins.  Within days of her drive-by, she was scheduled to have a very serious surgery in 
Tennessee.  We were recently informed that she lost her eyesight during that surgery.  Hopefully one of the memories 
she will always be able to visualize is that string of beautiful cars lined up just for her.  Dr. Seuss once said, “To the 
world you may be one person; but to one person you may be the world.”  We can only hope that we made a small dif-
ference in this sweet child's life.  They are now planning a fundraiser for her.  Once I have the info, I will get it out. 
 

Next, John Decker joined the 409 Car Cruise and said that they had a great run.  He recommended that other club 
members should participate in the next one. 
 

A few of us participated in the 1st Faith United Methodist Church's Cruisin' Car Show.  Despite the cold weather, the 
church had a good turnout.  We need to congratulate John Berry for bringing home a "Best In Class" award.  Each of 
us also received a very nice handwritten thank you note in the mail from the church for our participation. 

 

A couple of us made a run over to the NRG Arena in Houston to check out the 2022 Houston Auto Show.  All of the 
manufacturers had their newest vehicles on display for viewing.  Unfortunately we did not get to see a new Z06, but 
we did learn that new cars are pretty and very expensive! 
 

Several club members attended the benefit that was held at Cowboy Harley Davidson for Boss Burger's own Joe 
Oates.  Joe spent several months in the hospital fighting COVID, but he is out now and recovering.  We were able to 
speak with him briefly and he was visibly moved by the turnout and support.  At the February 3rd meeting Coach Bur-
gess was asked to collect money amongst the attending members to raise donations for Joe.  Despite the light crowd, 
we were able to raise $300 that Mike White will forward to Joe.    

I would like to start by recognizing Glenn Johnson for his outstanding 
work with the National Corvette Museum.  When I first joined the club, I 
thought it was pretty cool that our little area in Texas was so well repre-
sented in Bowling Green by having an ambassador and an onsite ban-
ner to display our club. Then when Glenn was appointed to the Chair-
man of the Board of the Museum, I thought that was simply impressive.  
I mean a guy from a small town and a small club was going to be sitting 
in a very big chair.  Glenn and Andrea have sacrificed a lot of their time 
to fulfill his duties and, let's face it with COVID, plant closures, comput-
er chip shortages, tornados, museum personnel changes and anything 
else the last two years has thrown at us, you know it had to be a diffi-
cult time to hold that position.  Glenn updated us at the last meeting on 
the museum and informed us that his term as chair has ended.  So, I 
just wanted to thank him and congratulate him on a job well done.  
Thanks Glenn for representing us and shining a bright light on our little 
piece of the Corvette world. 
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Now if you missed those events, be sure to check out the club's Facebook and Events pages (https://
tricitycorvetteclub.com/events), because there are several opportunities in the near future for you to join in.  Here's a 
few upcoming events for your calendars. 

 

February 5th - Southeast Texas Vintage Cruisers' Pickett House Run 

     - (Depart the Mauriceville Market Basket at 10AM) 

 

February 5th - Trivia Night at Fuzzy's Taco Shop - 7PM - 10PM 

     - (Support the folks that support us!) 

 

February 12th - Cotton Creek Winery's Benefit for Artie Tucker - 11AM - 4PM 

     - (Artie is battling cancer) 

 

February 19th - Snowden's Valentines Hill Country Cruise 

     - (Meet at Boerne WalMart at 8AM), Contact Lynn Snowden 

 

February 26th - Tri City Corvette Club's Pickett House Run 

     - (Details will be posted to the Facebook and Events pages as they are finalized) 

 

March 5th - Foster Kids Prom 

     - (More details to follow) 

 

March 19th & 20th - 44th Annual Corvette Chevy Expo 

     - (Galveston Island Convention Center) 

 

March 19th - Journey Church Show & Shine - 4PM - 6PM in Lumberton 

     - (Contact John Decker) 

 

March 26th - 37th Annual Spindletop Rod & Classic Car Show 

     - (Church on the Rock at Hwy 347 at Hwy 69) 

 

Also, don't forget to go on the events page and get registered for the 28th Annual TCCC Corvette Show in May, 2022.  
It will be here before we know it! 

 

I believe that doing things with our cars is why we all joined the club, so I have made it my personal mission to keep 
the Club Facebook page updated with any car related events in our area.  If you learn of an event, feel free to add it 
to the page or send it to me and I will.  If you're ever looking for an event, feel free to drop me a text or call and I will  
gladly let you know what I know.  Involvement is the key to enjoying your membership in the club. 

 

By the way, be sure to wish all the folks listed a Happy Birthday or Happy Anniversary when you see them out and 
about this month. 
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Respectfully Submitted, 

Roger M. Ross 
Vice President 
Tri City Corvette Club 
 

February Birthdays     February Anniversaries 

Dan Pareso      Mona & John Berry 

Dave Pareso      Dele & Pat Francis 

Larry Feidler      Karen & Terry Cauthen 

Patricia McCullor     Cathy & Rickie Knott 

Glinda Pareso 

Bryan Serafino 

David White 

Julie Walker 

Chip Majors 

Tri-City Corvette Club is a proud supporter  
 Of the Scholarship Program 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FAITH UNITED METHODIST CHURCH—JANUARY 15 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JOE OATES BENEFIT - JANUARY 29 
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Date:  February 3, 2022       Held at Sombrero Mexican Grill 

 

  President:  Mike White 

President, Mike White opened the meeting for the Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) at 7:00pm.  He began the meeting with 

a moment of silence for our fallen officers, service personnel and all who serve us in uniform.  He asked that we keep 

them in our prayers.  He then led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance.    
 

Welcome members:   

Mike White stated 25 members & 1 guest were in attendance at the meeting, and was glad all could make the meeting.  
 

Welcome Guests:  

Mike welcomed an old club member, Kyle Gernentz,. 

 

Old Business: 

Vettes for Pets was canceled due to the cold weather.  We will look at springtime when it starts warming up. 

 

Good News/Sad News: 

 Please continue to keep Artie Tucker in your prayers since he has Stage 4 Neuroendocrine carcinoma, metastatic 

cancer.  There will be a benefit for Artie at their business, Cotton Creek Winery on February 12. 

 Keep Buzz Long in your prayers,  He received his pacemaker and is at home recovering.  
 

Sponsors:   

Mike recognized our sponsors and thanked them for their support.  Please remember to bring your business to our spon-

sors because the more business we can bring to our sponsors, the longer they can support us.   

 Donaldson Chevrolet-Buick-GMC- Cadillac of Silsbee  TWFG Insurance Services:  Terry Cauthen  

 Gulf Federal Credit Union     Fuzzy’s Taco Shop  

 Bradley’s Collision Center     (New) Extreme Details, Grand Sport Donor 

 Thermacon Service Company     (New) T-Mobile  

 Asbestos Health Line     (New) Bruno & George Winery  
 

*Cotton Creek Winery, (Tracy and Artie Tucker) sponsorship on hold since Artie is being treated for Cancer  
 

 Mike shared the list of charities that we donate to annually:  

* Buckner Children and Family Services * Southeast Texas Food Bank 
* Humane Society of Southeast Texas * Lamar University Scholarships 
* Jefferson County Child Welfare * Texas Military Honors Team  
* Outdoor Association for True Heroes, “OATH” * 100 Club 
* The American Cancer Society * The National Corvette Museum  

 The Blue Santa Program 
 

Mike stated that what makes the Tri-City Corvette Club such a success and moving forward is our members. Thank you 

members for all you do and your support for our events and charities.  John Berry made a motion to change the amount 

of money donated to our charities, so the income from our sponsors will cover the donations. Kim Merideth seconded 

the motion. The motion passed. Mike expressed his thanks to John Berry for taking the lead as Activities Director.  

Tri-City Corvette Club Meeting Minutes 
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           (Meeting Minutes continued) 
 

 Vice-President:  Roger Ross 

Birthdays & Anniversaries: Roger recognized the members who are celebrating their birthdays and anniversaries for the 

month of February, 2022.   
 

Past Events:  Roger Ross provided an overview of past events. 

Friday, January 7 -  Birthday Drive-by for Bella   
 This sweet girl is battling cancer and her parents had requested a birthday drive-by for her 10th birthday. John Decker 

contacted Juanita Judkins for an update.  Juanita stated the cancer has spread into her spine, and she is now blind.  Very 

sad.  Please keep her and her family in your thoughts and prayers.  

          Saturday, January 8 - 409 Car Cruise 

 Saturday, January 15 - Faith United Methodist Church Cruisin' Re-Do Car Show    

   John shared they had a small but strong showing at the Methodist Car Show. 

 Saturday, January 22 - Tri City Corvette Club's Vettes for Pets was canceled due to cold weather.   

 Friday, January 28 - Houston Auto Show 

 John & Roger headed up a run to the Houston Auto Show.  John shared they had a great time. 

 Saturday, January 29  -  Joe Oates Benefit   

A benefit auction to raise funds to help Joe pay for medical bills while hospitalized for three months with Covid 19 was 

held at Harley Davidson of Beaumont. 
 

Upcoming Events: 
Saturday, February 12 from 11a to 4p - Artie Tucker Benefit at Cotton Creek Winery 
All donations will help with the medical bills.  

 

 February 12-19 - Valentines Cruise in Boerne.  For more information, call Lynn Snowden at 409-781-8216. 
 

 Sunday, February 27 at 4pm - Golden Triangle Car Show and Parade 

 Downtown Beaumont 
 

  Saturday, March 5 from 10a to 2p - St Charles Youth Ministry Car Show 

  St Charles Catholic Church, 211 Hardy Ave, Nederland.  All proceeds benefit the St Charles Youth Ministry. 
 

  Saturday, March 19 – 44th Corvette Chevy Expo 

  Galveston Island Convention Center, 5600 Seawall Blvd, Galveston, Texas 
 

 Saturday, May 14 - 28th Annual Tri-City Corvette Club Show 

 Mark your calendars for our annual TCCC Car Show held at the Holiday Inn, 3950 I-10 South, Beaumont, Texas. Registra-

tion 8:30am -11:30am. Awards start at 3:30pm. $30 Pre-Register, $35 Day of Show, $10 Each Additional Corvette. You 

can register online on the Tri-City Corvette Club website. 
 

 Treasurer  – Willa White 

Willa provided an overview of our expenses and deposits for the financial report for January, 2022. Willa shared that we 

have the funds in our account to host our annual car show based on our projected budget.   
   

 Secretary – Glinda Pareso 

Glinda could not attend the meeting, but asked Mike to provide an update on Moore GMC since they sold the business.  
Mike shared that Donalson bought Moore GMC, and they will continue to sponsor the TCCC. They will change their logo, 
and we will update the website and trailer once we receive the new logo.  
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           (Meeting Minutes continued) 
 

 Board Member – Rod Johnstone 

Rod shared that Fuzzy’s will be hosting a Trivia game on Saturday’s nights.  Rod would like to set up a night that the 
TCCC attends the Fuzzy’s Trivia night, so we can have fun and support Fuzzy’s as one of our Honorary Sponsors.   

 

Rod stated that Shawn and Misha Bruno have done so much for the TCCC and requested the Bruno & George Winery be 
added as an Honorary Sponsor (similar to Fuzzy’s).  Shawn supports the Poker Run, hosts the bonfire and food for the 
TCCC, and is the MC for our Annual Car Show. The club voted to add Bruno & George Winery as a sponsor.  

 

Rod shared the projected Poker Run is April 30, 2022. 
 

 Board Member – Coach Burgess 

Coach shared that he presented a check for $187 to the Southeast Texas Food Bank from our January’s meeting.  Coach 

thanked all the members for their generosity.  The food bank was very appreciative of our donation.  
 

 Board Member – John Berry 

John thanked all for attending the Joe Oates’ fundraiser. John ask the club if we could take up a collection for Joe Oates 
this month rather than for the food bank.  The membership voted in favor.  

John also wanted to thank all the members who participate in our different events to help with our charities and to 

make our community a better place.  

John stated that we will have a Pickett House run to Woodville February 26.   
 

 Board Member – Michael Merideth 

Michael shared that they are projecting March 5, 2022, as the Prom Night for the foster girls and boys. Michael said 
there will be about 20 young men to pick up and take to Boston Avenue.  A police escort will be provided.  
 

 Board Member and Membership Director – Kelly Cody 

 Kelly could not attend the meeting due to bad weather in Boerne. Kelly shared with Mike that she would like to start a 

video segment each month of someone interviewing one of our sponsors and post it on our website for all of us to see 

information about each of our sponsors. 
 

 Board Member and Marketing Chair – Brad Metz 

Brad could not attend the meeting, but forwarded the following information: 
He received a check from Extreme Detail, a Grand Sport Sponsor.  Extreme Detail is one of our new sponsors.  
 

T-Mobile has donated $1,000 and are a new sponsor for TCCC.  They are looking at expanding their advertisement in 
Southeast Texas.  They have a van with games, a charging area and they will bring the van to our car show.   

 

Luis will host a car wash, Spot Clean, and will detail the Corvettes at our car show.  
 

We will have K-Tron food truck again at our car show this year. 
 

Bradley’s Collision Center has renewed their sponsorship to the club. 
 

 National Corvette Museum (NCM) Report:  Glenn Johnson 

Glenn shared that the TCCC has until February 28 to submit the banner.  We can create our own for $500 or have the 
NCM create it for $250. They will create a banner with two lines listing our club name. Rod Johnstone made a motion to 
vote to have the NCM design our club banner for $250 and Coach seconded and the motion passed.  
 

Glenn stated he is now past chair, and Kai Spande is the new chair of the NCM. Glenn said serving as chair was exciting 
but a lot of work. 
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           (Meeting Minutes continued) 
 

 National Corvette Museum (NCM) Report:  Glenn Johnson (continued) 

NCM Bash is April 28-30 
 

Glenn and Andrea shared their experience and their time at the Barrett-Jackson Auction. Glenn shared what a thrill it 
was to be at the Barrett-Jackson auction in Scottsville, AZ and see VIN#1, Anniversary Edition Corvette Z06 raise $3.6 
million for the Veterans Charity, Hometown Heroes.  
 

Glenn shared that the Lone Star Corvette Club Car Show has changed the dates to June 10, 11, & 12, 2022. He would like 
to have a lot of TCCC members go to this event. They had 20 Corvettes at our show. 

 

 Banquet 

 Andrea stated that the banquet will be Friday night, June 3. Please RSVP to Andrea by May 28. Also please pay your club 

dues before June 1. 
 

 Newsletter:  Jane Barron  

Jane stated that Isaac Barbosa, a club member, has been diagnosed with stage 4 prostate cancer and begins treatment 

at MD Anderson later this month.. Our prayers are with Isaac and his family. 

 

  Scholarship for Lamar University:  Cathy Long  

 Cathy was unable to attend the meeting. 

 

Due to a low turnout for the meeting there were no drawings or split the pot. 

 

 Rod Johnstone recommended we close the meeting and Coach seconded the motion.  The meeting was adjourned.   

 

 

Next Meeting will be March 1, 2022 at Sombrero Mexican Grill. 

 

    6:00pm dinner    7:00pm meeting   

                          

 

 



 

 

 

  

    NCM Corner  
     Glenn Johnson,  
                   TCCC NCM Ambassador 
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February 2022 
 

 
For NCM information about the NCM visit the NCM website at www.corvettemuseum.org 

 

Shop the NCM Corvette Store 

NCM member’s get a discount 

Website: www.corvettemuseum.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2022 Michelin NCM Bash 

April 28-30, 2022 

Kickoff of the NCM onsite event season with us here in Bowling Green, KY! Returning activi-
ties include a seminar and classroom sessions by GM certified Corvette Technician Paul 
Koerner. Enjoy guided road tours, two celebrity choice car shows, a celebrity autograph ses-
sion, auctions, book signings, and the Ladies’ Oasis. 

Seminar schedule and a more detailed agenda will be made available as we can confirm pre-
senter’s ability to be onsite. Those that are not with us here at the Museum will be doing live 
interactive sessions similar to those held at the 2021 Michelin NCM Bash. 

Stay up to date by signing up for NCM eNews - CLICK HERE! 

2022 NCM Spring BASH  
Bowling Green, KY 

April 28 – April 30, 2022 
Details will be posted on the NCM website 

Online registration is open.  www.corvettemuseum.org/explore/events/ 

http://www.corvettemuseum.org
http://www.corvettemuseum.org
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/subscribe/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/explore/events/
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Watch the agenda for updates including:   

Seminars featuring Bowling Green Assembly Plant, Michelin, & Mobil 1 
Classroom Sessions with Corvette Expert Paul Koerner 
Product demonstrations by Corvette Store Partners 
Live auctions 
Book signings 
Guided Road Tours 
Banquet Dinner 
National Corvette Museum Driven Content 

Online registration closes at 9:00am central time on Friday, April 1st. All activities are open to 
Event Registrants only. On-line registrants will receive a hardcard credential, lanyard, event 
pin and dash plaque. Lifetime registration is $25pp, member registration is $30pp and non-
member registration is $40pp. 

 Onsite registrations available at the increased rates of $30 / $35 / $45. 
 No refunds or cancellations after Advance Registration closes on April 1st 
 Make sure you are signed onto NCM e-News to get the latest on event registration and 

updates. 
 
  
For information about the National Corvette Museum, please contact Glenn Johnson, 409-
719-8680 or gjohnson@gt.rr.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Moore Chevrolet Buick GMC Cadillac 

1415 Hwy 96 Bypass, Silsbee, Texas, 77656 

 

The National Corvette Museum, located in Bowling Green, KY, is a world class facility that showcases the world famous sports car 

called the Corvette. My purpose, as your NCM Ambassador, is to provide our club with a two way communication link to the NCM. 

My mission will be that of receiving and disseminating the most current and correct information from the NCM and to convey that 

information to our club. I will be acting as the Museum representative and will be promoting and soliciting support for the NCM 

through promotional activities and encouraging other club members to join the NCM. Finally, I will serve as the voice of our Cor-

vette club to the NCM Communicating concerns, ideas and suggestions our club may have to the NCM. 

mailto:gjohnson@gt.rr.com
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HoursAndDirections
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage

